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27th January 2017 

  Life in school continues to be busy with Chinese New Year celebrations, end of topic events to plan and 
storyteller visits as just some of the things that are happening over the next few weeks.  We look forward to 
seeing you in a couple of weeks when the children will be sharing the work that they have done with you, more 
details are in this newsletter.  Next term we are introducing some open afternoons in school.  An opportunity for 
you to come and join your child in class for an hour, find out that when they say they’ve done “nothing” all day, 
that really isn’t true!  More details on these will follow, but dates can be found on the school website. 
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‘Book Look’ 

We are aware that as we held Parents 

Evenings in the hall last term that there 

wasn’t an opportunity for you to look at your 

child’s books.  We would like to invite you in 

to the classroom to give you the opportunity 

to share your child’s work with them.  We 

will be opening our classrooms on 2 

afternoons from 3pm to enable you to do 

this.  The dates for these are above. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jupiter Class 

On Thursday 9th February, Jupiter class will 

be holding their Class assembly.  It will be a 

chance to find out what they have been 

doing in school.  It will start at 3pm in the 

school hall. 

 

Dates for the Diary 

 Tuesday 31st January- School Choir to Young Voices in Birmingham 

Wednesday 1st February- Jupiter to Barratt Homes for the afternoon 

Thursday 9th February- Jupiter Class Assembly @ 3pm 

Friday 10th February- Felicity Ashton (Polar Explorer) to deliver workshops to 
KS2 

Friday 10th February- KS1 WOW day 

Friday 10th February- School closes for half term 

Friday 20th February- School re-opens to children  

Wednesday 22nd- Friday 24th February- Year 4 children to Everdon for 
residential 

Tuesday 28th February- Key Stage 2 ‘book look’ at 3pm 

Thursday 2nd March- Foundation Stage & Key Stage 1 ‘book look’ at 3pm. 

Tuesday 14th March- Parents Evening  

Thursday 16th March- Parents Evening 
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Chinese New Year 

The children had a fantastic time on 

Wednesday finding out about the Chinese 

New Year.  All of the children learnt part of 

a traditional Chinese dance and they 

performed these to each other at the end 

of the school day.  Apologies about the late 

exit from school on this day, but it was 

important that all of the children were able 

to share and this inevitably took longer than 

had been planned! 

 

Dolce job 

Dolce are looking for a cook in the NN6 

area during term time to work from 9.30am-

2pm Mon-Fri, £8.25 per hour.  Please 

contact Davina Gallagher on 07765406685 

for further information. 

Sport at Crick 

Our Year 5 & 6 team attended the 

Dodgeball tournament last week and came 

6th. There are still some spaces in our 

Gymnastics and Dance clubs.  If your child 

is interested in attending these then please 

speak to Mrs Morris. 

 

 

Young Voices 

Good luck to our choir as they head off to 

take part in Young Voices. 

Active Kids 

Is back! 

As a school we are collecting Sainsbury’s 

Active Kids Vouchers and will exchange 

them for new cooking and sports equipment.  

A collection box can be found in the foyer.  

I guess I’ll be shopping in Sainsbury’s for 

the next few months now! 

Ladies Indulgence Evening 

FOCS are holding an evening of pampering 

on 21st April.  More details will follow but 

definitely one to put in the diary. 

PCSO 

Our local PCSO Les Conopo has asked me to 

remind you that it is both dangerous and 

illegal to park or stop to drop off on the zig 

zag lines outside of school.  Please avoid 

doing this to help us to keep everyone in our 

community safe, thank you. 

World Challenge 

Jay, an ex-pupil, has his World Challenge in 

2018 and must raise funds towards his 

expedition and the project.  He has 

organised a “Black Tie Valentines Ball” on 

Friday 10th February 2017.  More details can 

be found on the school noticeboard. 
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Birthday Bellringers 

Bethan, Evie, Naomi, Penelope, Freddie, 

Jayden, Morgan, Gabi. 

Happy Birthday! 

 

Star of the week- 20/1/17 

 

Venus- Evie-May 

Mars- Lucia 

Jupiter- Marley  

Saturn- Gethin 

Mercury- Liam 

Neptune- Oscar D 

Star of the week- 27/1/17 

 

Venus- Coby 

Mars- Claire 

Jupiter- Roisin 

Saturn- Eduan 

Mercury- Lucy 

Neptune- Hermione 


